

Thomas Kalb Concrete Solutions Lab. 68 Commerce Dr. Farmingdale, NY 11735

November 30, 2017

Dear Thomas Kalb,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of \$1,300.00 on 11/16/2017. Your generosity to Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) speaks volumes about your concern for the truly deserving servicemen and women who placed their lives on the line to secure our freedom and safety and as a result returned home wounded in body and spirit.

Our work begins at the bedsides of injured warriors as they undergo rehabilitation and return to civilian life, but it certainly doesn't stop there. As a result of their injuries, these brave heroes will face greater challenges today finding assistance and jobs that will enable them to provide for their families. Their battle against the long-term effects of combat will continue throughout their lives.

It is only through your continued support that WWP is able to reach these wounded service members. Through your generosity, WWP provides warriors with the assistance they need in order to regain independence and begin rebuilding their lives. You give our injured warriors and their families hope for a brighter tomorrow.

Please know your continued support means so much. These men and women who served with honor deserve our respect and support.

Sincerely.

Michael S. Linnington

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired

Michael Stimmeto

Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project

4899 BELFORT ROAD ★ SUITE 300 ★ JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 ★ woundedwarriorproject.org